
Z-Com, Inc.
A Wireless Networking Company

7F-2, No.9, Prosperity 1st Rd.,
Science-Based Industrial Park,
Hsinchu, Taiwan
Tel : 886-3-5777364
Fax : 886-3-5773359

To: Federal Communications Commission

    
   FCC ID: M4Y-XI-300

Dear Sir,

This is to confirm and explain the modification of our product submitted to
apply for FCC Class II Permissive Change.

Due to the reason of our client requested different type of antenna to be used
with their product (access point), we just changed the original patch antenna to
dipole antenna. And after we re-investigated the all requirements of FCC rules,
we found the result was still complying with the limitation.

Please kindly accept this Class II permissive Change. If you have any further
questions about this modification, please contact us. Thank you in advance.

Best regards,

Lolita Hsu
Section Manager
Z-Com, Inc.
Lolita@zcom.com.tw

Tel: 886-3-5777364 ext. 307


